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EGYPTIAN DEPUTY PRIME MINISTER FOR
FOREIGN AFFAIRS VISITS OTTAWA

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the Honourable
Barbara McDougall, today announced that Dr . Boutros
Boutros Ghali, Deputy Prime Minister for Foreign Affairs of
the Arab Republic of Egypt, will be in Ottawa from
September 18 to 20 .

"Egypt has shown, by example, its commitment to peace in the
Middle East," stated Mrs . McDougall . "Dr . Boutros Ghali and
I will be discussing how the peace process can be advanced
as well as how to enlarge the already strong relations
between Canada and Egypt in the political, economic and

human spheres ."
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